
 Circular No: SIS/2019-20/SR-62 

                                                                   

                                                           Circular                                                                  Date: 25.10.2019 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings for the day! 

 
This is with reference to CBSE circular no.Acad-59/2019 on the subject Observing Vigilance 

Awareness Week, we request you to kindly visit Central Vigilance Commission's 

website www.cvc.nic.in to take e-pledge for inculcating greater awareness on Vigilance in public life. 

Kindly share the screenshot of the same with your ward's class teacher. 

It is to be done before 31 Oct 2019. 

 

Thanks 

School Office 
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